
Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during 
the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents 
every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and 
grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my 
heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. 
Happy Thank a Resident Day

From:  Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

I know that I don't see you all very often but do know that I hear many great 
things about all of the hard work and care that each of you provide to our 
community. Thank you all for your hardwork, dedication, and selflessness!

From:  Daniel Corona, Preventive Medicine



Thank you to:  Neumann, John  Brockmann, Dana De Kock, Edwin  
Ballard, Brian Wester, Yann  Toay, Dalton, 
OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

thank you for  every thing you guys do 

From:  Occupational Medicine



Thank you to:  OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Dear OEM Residents, 2020 was a hard year. You have met this challenge with 
shining colors and each one of you has stepped up to contribute as much as you 
can. Occupational and Environmental Medicine Residency faculty sincerely 
appreciate all of your hard work, professionalism and commitment. We are very 
thankful to our chief resident John’s leadership during this period. 

From:  Akbar Sharip, MD, Preventive Medicine



Thank you to:  OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Thank you so much for all of your hard work during the pandemic! 

From:  Paulina Salcedo, Preventive Medicine



Thank you to:  Tiana Guillaume, OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE

Dr. Guillaume, thanks for taking a moment to say thank you when I send out e-
mails. It is always nice to receive a reply acknowledging my e-mail was read. 
Warmly, Eileen

From:  Eileen Griego, Ob/Gyn Residency Program



Thank you to:  OCCUPATIONAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Thank you for tackling COVID-19!  And for teaching our prev med residents.  We 
appreciate you all!

From:  Karen R Studer, Preventive Medicine



Thank you to:  All resident in Occupational Medicine did great job 
& Residents from Preventive Medicine who helped us during the 
pandemic 

Dear Residents: We as attending in occupational medicine would like to thank you 
and commend you for such a great job during the pandemic, we were very busy 
but each one of you and your colleagues from preventive medicine who helped 
showed great responsibility and you rose to the occasion. We thank you and wish 
you all great future . 

From:  Haitham Juma, MD, Occupational/Preventive Medicine


